Earth Removal Committee
Minutes of 9/25/19

In attendance: Chairman J. Garretson, J. Nauen
J. Shurtleff & D. Ward
Absent: M. Harrison, R. Ieronimo

The meeting was called to order at 7:04 p.m.

Minutes of previous Meetings
Mr. Shurtleff motioned to approve the Minutes of 7/31/19 as written, Mr.

Nauen seconded his motion and the remaining Committee Members.
Vote: 4 to 0 Unanimous

Discussion of Set site visit

Mr. Ward stated that they want to modify the area to be cut by swinging
over to the other side allowing for more vegetation. Mr. Opachinski of
SLT, stated no change in volume to be removed and requested the ability
to work within the plan. Chairman Garretson stated this would be
beneficial to the neighbors. Discussion ensued regarding the processed
materials being used for the road, cutting toward on the opposite side on
the back where the abutting property is owned by the permit holder.
Chairman Garretson approved the modification.

Review of Earth Removal Account
Ms. Whittemore to send another reminder notice to Mr. Van Johnson.

New Business

Chairman Garretson stated that he received an inquiry from Mr. Dawes
as he reported speeding trucks in the area of Plymouth Street. Chairman
Garretston informed the Committee that he contacted RYCO who had a
meeting with their drivers. Chairman Garretson stated additional
complaints from Mr. Dawes from trucks other than RYCO; Chairman
Garretson contact Chief Duphily who agreed to have a police presence.
Chairman Garretson reported donations from Mr. Brolin for the turf at
the new ball field in addition to donations from Mr. Lopes, Mr. Ieronimo
and Makepeace. Chairman Garretson discussed the Federal Permit and




indicated that it is close to completion however the other side has not yet
begun. Chairman Garretson state the town of Rochester was
investigating input from the Town of Carver Earth Removal Committee
regarding bylaws. Chairman Garretson stated a noise complaint at Mr.
Van Johnson’s property and he immediately moved his screening
process. Mr. Nauen stated that Route 44 maybe near completion per the
Planning Department. Chairman Garretson discussed the DPW
submitted expenses and will converse with Mr. Woods.

Adjourn
The next meeting is scheduled for November 20, 2019 at 7 pm in
meeting room 4.

Mr. Shurtleff motioned to adjourn, seconded by Mr. Ward and the
remaining Committee members were in agreement. Unanimous.
Vote: 4 to 0

The meeting ended at 7:46 pm.

Respectfully submitted,
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Darlene Whittemore, Earth Removal Secretary




